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“Once you learn to read, you will be 
forever free.” Frederick Douglas. 

Reading does not only teach children 

the world around them but also 

develops their imagination to be 

whoever they want to be. At Netzah 

International School, reading is fun 

and engaging. Below is our term’s 

book review:

Book Title: Be Polite and Kind

Author: Cher J. Meiners, M.Ed.

This book is good for young children 

as it addresses the interesting topic 

of diversity. It shows us the various 

kinds of people that the children will interact with as they grow. These are parents, 

relatives, friends, and even strangers.

The story line is simple yet very intentional. The author brings out the different ways we 

can be polite and kind to everyone, which is interesting. 

A very important lesson from the book is that what we do or say might affect another 

person in either a good way or bad way. We need to be polite so that our words build 

others up instead of hurting them. Therefore, this book is a good read in order to help 

guide the children in politeness. 

Visit our library today to get your child a book such as this and more!

You can also furnish the home library so the children can develop their reading culture 

at a young age.

Hello Netzah family,

Welcome to our 
newsletter of term II, 
2021. Enjoy it and send 

feedback and comments.

Our theme of the year is based on 
1 John 4:16 “And so we know and 
rely on the love God has for us. 
God is love. Whoever lives in love 
lives in God and God in Him.” We 
bless the Lord for His mercies even 
during these difficult times, He has 
preserved our lives and enabled us 
to continue with home schooling 
in spite of what is going on in the 
country and the world.

http//netzahschoolug.ac.ug 
Facebook: Netzah School Uganda
Instagram: @netzahschool256. 
Share and comment on our posts!

        IN

TERNATIONA
L

                   SCH O OL 

N E T Z A H

 NETZAH 
INTERNATIONAL 
SCHOOL

N e w s l e t t e r
September 2021	 ISSUE 2

Important dates
Term II of our homeschooling will end on 
01 October 2021 and term III will resume 
after a week’s break, on 11 October 2021.

Achievements
During the course of this term:
1.	 We successfully secured a license 

from Wakiso District Education 

Committee, to operate as Netzah 

International School. 

2.	  More students have joined us.

3.	 We welcomed Tr Dianah to the team.

Le t ’ s  R e a d  To g e t h e r !

Birthday corner
We love to celebrate our own and this term more people have added another year to 
their age! We wish them a happy birthday and God’s blessings in the years to come:

Malik, 25 August Dianah, 11 September Enoch, 05 September 
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Sweet pea: Our two-year 

olds have adapted quite well 

to the school routine. They 

are now able to sit through 

devotion time, brief story-

telling sessions, and are 

engaging in different activities 

such as coloring, learning table 

manners, good toilet habits, 

among others. 
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Shammah: The three- and 

four-year-olds have become more 

independent, their toilet habits 

have improved and they are more 

confident about helping others. 

Their adventures this term included 

finger and feet painting, seed 

planting and nature walks. 

Sunbeams: Did you know the 

amount of balance and coordination 

required to skip a rope? Well, our 

four -five year olds found out after 

a hard day at work making their own 

skip rope out of banana fiber. Now 

they know that one needs a lot of 

leg-eye coordination, balance, and 

stability to skip a rope! Although the 

first lesson was not easy, they are 

not fazed – and continue to work 

hard to master the skill. Watch this space, you will soon have master skip 

There has been a lot of study and improvement 
for each of our students. They are daily hard at 
work learning their numbers, sounds, colors, 

shapes and so much more. Below are some 
other highlights:

Student Accomplishments
Progress Reports
Progress reports for each child will be ready by 
01 October 2021. We advise that each parent 
picks up their child’s report, discuss progress 
and ways of working more closely with the 
teachers to help the child as appropriate.

Parents can visit the office from 04 - 06 Octo-
ber 2021 between 8:30a.m - 4:00p.m. 

As a school, we appreciate all our parents’ 
involvement in the children’s learning. 

However, while the children need guidance 
with homework, please ensure that you do 
not complete it for them. They are all given 
age-appropriate homework and are able 
to do it. Independent completion of given 
assignments boosts confidence among the 
learners. 

Remind them of the key good habits: tidy 
up after yourself, apologize when in wrong, 
wash hands often for example before and 
after meals, wash hands after using the toilet, 
speak up when you need to use the toilet, 
take turns with others, and wait in line.

Continue packing a snack and drink, and a 
change of clothes.

Reminders

•	 There are a few slots left for new students to 
join us in all our classes – inform your friends and 
relatives as these will be filled on a first come, first 
serve basis.

•	 We are eagerly waiting for the time we will go 
back to our school premises but in the meantime, we 
continue to pray that the pandemic will pass soon, as 
we observe the SOPs, and stay safe and healthy.

Looking forward … 

Call: 0706303668     or    0393243363

 Thank you!
Thanks to all parents for your continued 
support. We are especially grateful to Mrs 
Phoebe Mugerwa for recommending us to 
many families. 

We look forward to an even brighter future 
and stronger working relationship with you 
all throughout this year and in the many years 
to come. 

GOD BLESS YOU!


